
March 24, 2015

Mr. Peter Doyle
Chief, Audio Division
Federal Communications Commission
445 l2 St. S.W.
Washington, DC 20554

On behalf of the Town of Buckhead, Morgan County, GA, I wish to
express our support of the Starstation Radio LLC's plan to locate a full
service FM station here in Buckhead, GA. Known as "The Real
Buckhead", our town has a US Post Office and several churches and
businesses, and is not to be confused with the Buckhead neighborhood
of Atlanta.

At a recent town meeting, Mr. Craig Baker of Starstation Radio
revealed to us that there is a radio station licensed to our town.
Everyone in the room was surprised to learn this. None of us knew of
any radio station here. Obviously, if a radio station was serving our
community, the mayor, a member of the town council, or someone
here in the Town of Buckhead would certainly have heard about it.

While there may be a station with Buckhead listed on the license, it is
not known to us, and provides no local service to the residents of
Buckhead. In essence, Starstation Radio, LLC. will be the first station
to bring much needed service to Buckhead, Morgan County, GA. Local
informatiOn, weather, and emergency announcements are vital to our
residents. We urge the Federal Communications Commission to
recognize the needs of our community and grant Starstation Radio the
permit it seeks to relocate here.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this, matter.

Sincerely,

Ricky Walker, Mayor
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